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Children Sickness Policy
Children should not be left at the club if they are unwell. If a child is unwell then they will prefer to be at home with their parent(s) rather than at club with their peers. We will follow these procedures to ensure the welfare of all children within the club:
· If a child becomes ill at the club, their parent(s) will be contacted and asked to pick their child up as soon as possible. During this time the child will be cared for in a quiet, calm area with their key person 
· Should a child have an infectious disease, such as an eye/ear infection or sickness and diarrhoea, they should not return to the club until they have been clear for at least 48 hours 
· We follow strictly the advice given to us by our registering authority and exclude specific contagious conditions, e.g. sickness and diarrhoea, conjunctivitis and chicken pox to protect other children in the club. Illnesses of this nature are very contagious and it is exceedingly unfair to expose other children to the risk of an infection. 
· If a contagious infection is identified in the club, parents will be informed to enable them to spot the early signs of this illness. All equipment and resources that may have come into contact with a contagious child will be cleaned and sterilised thoroughly to reduce the spread of infection. 
· For the welfare of the child we would not disclose the name of the child who is suffering from the illness. We would give parents as much information on spotting the signs and symptoms. In any case the infected child would have been excluded for that period. 
· It is important that children are not subjected to the rigours of the club, which requires socialising with other children and being part of a group setting, when they have first become ill and require a course of antibiotics. Our policy, therefore, is to exclude children on antibiotics for the first 48 hours of the course 
· The nursery has the right to refuse admission to a child who is unwell. This decision will be taken by the manager on duty and is non-negotiable 
· If a parent finds that their child has head lice we would be grateful if they could inform the nursery so that other parents can be alerted to check their children’s hair.  
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